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Dear Parents and caregivers,

I indicated in my newsletter the potential for strike action next week. It has been
confirmed the Principals and teachers in primary and area schools and kindergartens
have voted to strike on Thursday 16th March.

This news means that Greenhithe School will be closed on Thursday 16th March.

The Board has met and considered our circumstances and made the decision that the
school has insufficient staff for the school to be open safely for students for instruction
or supervision.

In order to try to support the community, while we fight for the funding and support we
require to continue to provide the education your children deserve, I have organised for
the YMCA to make available a one day programme to provide an option for parents,
where child care may be an issue. Further booking details and the cost of this service
will be provided on Monday.

Ngā mihi

Stephen Grady
Tumuaki/Principal
Greenhithe School



尊敬的家长们，

在此前的学校周报里我们提到过下周教师罢工的可能性。经核实，中小学和幼儿园的校长

和教师已投票决定于 3 月 16 日星期四举行罢工。

此消息意味着 Greenhithe 学校将于 3 月 16 日星期四关闭。

董事会已经开会并考虑了我们的情况，并决定学校没有足够的工作人员让学校安全地开放

给学生进行指导或监督。

为了给您的孩子提供优质的教育，我们将继续为所需的资金和支持而奋斗。周四当天学校

安排了 YMCA课外班，给有需要的父母提供一个选择，下周一将发布更多预订详情和费
用。

此致

敬礼

校长: Stephen Grady
Greenhithe School
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